
Willington Patient Participation  
Group (PPG) 

 

Do you have ideas about how we can improve our surgery and other local 
health services? 

Join us at Willington PPG! 

All adult patients (over 16 years) are members of PPG and are welcome to 
attend any meeting. Meetings are currently held remotely until we can once 

again hold our meetings at the Surgery. 

Meetings take place on the third week of each month.  If you are 
interested in joining the Group, be included on a circulation list to receive 

information or just to find out more about the Group please email: 
ddccg.willingtonsurgeryppg@nhs.net  or write to : PPG, Willington 

Surgery, Kingfisher Lane, Willington, Derby DE65 6QT 

The purpose of this group is patients working with the surgery to: 
• Provide a channel of communication between practice staff and patients 

to break down barriers to communication and enable sharing of 
information 

• Help themselves and other patients to take more responsibility for their 
health 

• Provide practical support to the surgery 
• Contribute to continuous improvement of services determined by the 

needs of the community  

We have a page on the Willington Surgery website: https://
www.willingtonsurgery.co.uk just click on the PPG link 

We are patients, just like you. 

https://www.willingtonsurgery.co.uk
https://www.willingtonsurgery.co.uk

